College of Foreign Languages and Literature Review Curriculum

學校要聞

[Ying Lu, Tamsui Campus Report] The College of Foreign Languages and Literature held the 2015 College of Foreign Language Credit Curriculum Information Meeting on June 9th and there were nearly 200 students in attendance. There were also students that attended from the Department of International Business and Public Administration. The event was hosted by Dean of the College of Foreign Languages and Literature who introduced 7 courses and detailed the course info through Q & A discussion. First—year student of the Department of Spanish, Yi—jie Chen, stated, "I attended the course because I'm really interested in language translation. Aside from learning about language development, I also attained other useful knowledge."

